
Willow Springs Filing 3 HOA June 22, 2021  Special Meeting 

 

The Zoom meeting was called to order by President, Jane Roe at her home.  Board members present 

were  Phil Pettus, Treasurer, Kathy Riley, Secretary,  Sarah Halloran, Kia Gudewicz was present via the 

ZOOM call. 

 

The only order of business was for the purpose of a vote to increase the monthly assessment (dues) 

from $70 a month to $100 a month, or $30 a month increase.   The additional $30 a month is to build up 

the HOA Reserves.   With only two dissents the new monthly assessment passed.  The new monthly 

amount of $100 was to begin July 1, 2021.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kathy Riley, Secretary 


